
 

Dear Chairs, 

As you are aware, SPTEs have re5red.  To help with the transi5on from SPTEs to CES (Watermark’s Course 
Evalua5ons & Surveys), I thought I would send you informa5on that you could pass on to your teaching 
faculty. 

• CES has replaced SPTEs.  SPTEs will no longer be offered for course evalua5ons. 
• CES will be part of the review process established by the Faculty Evalua5on Alignment CommiJee. 

o Prior SPTEs results can s5ll be submiJed. 
o The CES Detailed Report with Comments will be the report to submit. 

• CES communica5ons will be through emails to guide the instructor and students through the 
process. 

o WSU Evalua5ons at 


